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Hello Acorns! 
 
We have had a wonderful week in Acorns. Our biggest children were 
fantastic during their transition morning. Their new teachers are very 
excited for September. We are going to miss the children so much; they 
are going to be shining stars! 
 
Enjoy singing this summery song at home. Ice cream is a must in this 
hot weather! (Sing along to the tune of 10 green bottles) 
 

5 big ice creams with sprinkles on the top, 
5 big ice creams with sprinkles on the top. 
And if …. comes along and gobbles one up, 

There will be 4 big ice creams with sprinkles on the top. 
 

(Repeat for 4, 3, 2, 1) 
 
 
Dates for the diary: 
 

• Beach Party – Tuesday 19th July (Morning session only).  
 

• End of term 20th July. 1.15pm finish. 
 
 
Next week is going to be very hot. Please ensure your child has a water 
bottle and sun hat. Please put sun cream on your child before they come 
into school. The once-a-day sun cream is perfect for a day in Acorns!  
 
 
If you have a chatterbox hiding at home, please can you return to 
Acorns. Thank you 😊  
 
 

Stay safe in the sun this weekend 😊  
 

Mrs Burton and Mrs Stock 
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